2/28/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: HELP WITH MEDICAL AND ECONOMIC CONCERNS

EECERDAED Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Re: HELP WITH MEDICAL AND ECONOMIC CONCERNS

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 4:02 PM
To: teresital@bajabb.com

Hello Tess,

| appreciate the information you have provided. Our Act and Rules to not specially address EPCRA 313 chemical
storage and use onsite. | would contact the EPA regarding this. The Division will be proceeding with the hearing as
planned to occur during the March 21 and 22, 2018 Board Meeting.

LRM has committed to obtaining a stormwater permit and a Spill Prevention, Control and Countermeasure (SPCC)
plan and we are requiring LRM to conduct groundwater quality sampling throughout the life of the operation and the
Operator will be required to comply with applicable Water Quality Control Commission (WQCC) standards.

Thank you,
Jared

[Quoted text hidden]

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist IlI
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